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BALDWIN  

BAPTIST ASSOCIATION 

PRAY FOR THE ALABAMA BAPTIST 

STATE CONVENTION ANNUAL MEETING 
 

Several from Baldwin County will be attending the Alabama Baptist 
State Convention on November 15-16.    Last year, our Association 
had the honor of hosting the State convention at Eastern Shore 
Baptist Church.  This year’s annual meeting will be at Eastmont Bap-
tist Church in Montgomery.  There will be exciting missions reports 
and important decisions made concerning the work of Alabama 
Baptists.  There will be an incredible time of worship.  Please pray 
for this gathering of godly people.   

Rick Ellison 

ASSOCIATION STAFF 
 

Rick Ellison—Director of Missions       
Linda Selby—Executive Ministry Assistant 
Marsha Laird—Bookkeeper/Ministry Assistant 
Nate Diehl—GARM/Campus Ministries Director 
 

Alex Pagan—Hispanic Ministry 
Ralph Rimmer—Multi-Housing Strategist 
Barry & Lisa Britt—Church Planters 
Larry Daniels—Pathway Counseling 

In our association 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 
 

NATIONAL COLLECTION WEEK    
November 14 through 21, 2016 

 

Shoebox Drop-off Locations: 
 

Bethel Baptist—Robertsdale, AL         Pleasant View Baptist—Foley, AL 
Bay Minette FBC—Bay Minette, AL   Harvest Church—Summerdale, AL 

Celebration Church—Fairhope, AL 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
BARNWELL BAPTIST welcomes  Rev. Jerry Caylor as their interim pastor.  He and his wife, 
Elizabeth, look forward to serving at the church.  
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

ROBERTSDALE FIRST BAPTIST will host a Fall Concert on November 12th at 6pm.  Rich-
ard Hebert and Russ Murfin will share an evening of worship and praise.  Special guests are 
Marla Murrill and Jody James.  A love offering will be received.   
 

FAIRHOPE FIRST BAPTIST, in joint ministry with AL State Board of Missions, invites your 
students to a Keyboard Hymn Festival on Monday, November 7 from 2-6 pm.  Students of all 
levels love it!  It is encouraging and inspirational, with no audience or memorized programs.  
This is a wonderful opportunity for future worship leaders!  For information, contact Karen 
Hicks at 928-2267 or kphicks@bellsouth.net.   
 

HELP NEEDED 
 

FOLEY FIRST BAPTIST - Director of Children’s Ministries (full-time position).  Send re-
sumes to mtyer@fbcfoley.com or call church office at 251-943-8352. 
 

BARNWELL BAPTIST - Interim Music Minister to lead congregation, choir, and praise team 
on Sunday mornings and Wednesday nights. We are blended in worship.  Contact the church 
at 928-8286 or send resume to jasonrmoye@gmail.com. 

YES 
Toys (yo-yo, jump rope, ball), 

school supplies, non-liquid hygiene 
items, accessories (hats, socks, etc.) 

and a personal note (if desired).   

 
 
 

FISH RIVER BAPTIST CHURCH 
 

SPEAKER:  Jason Richardson, Youth Pastor, FBC Summerdale 

MUSIC:   Anthem Foretold 

COST:   $10 covers supper and materials. 

In-depth Bible Teaching.  Worship.  Fellowship.   

Three sessions all in one evening!   
 

To Register: contact Jason Moye at jasonrmoye@gmail.com  

or text/call 251-689-0153. 

PIES FOR PRISONERS… 
 

 

Our annual event to provide pies for the Loxley 
Correctional Facility prisoners will take place on 
Tuesday, Nov.22nd. Drop pies off on Hwy 64 at 
the facility between 9 am and 2 pm.  Thanks a bunch!! 

KEENAGERS MEETING 

November 10 at 10:30 am  

Pine Grove Baptist Church (Bay Minette) 
 

Come celebrate Veteran’s Day with special patri-

otic music as well as enjoying the musical group, Chords of 

Truth.  Bring a covered dish and a friend!  It will be a nice 

way to spend the morning, with fun, food and fellowship.  

SUNDAY, 

NOV. 13   
3:00 to 

8:00 PM 

Donna Tindall, singer  

Brenda Harris, speaker 

Our Focal Verse  

Galatians 6:9 

NO 
War-related items (guns, knives), 

food, fruit snacks, drink mixes, 
aerosol cans, liquids, medicines or 

breakable items.   

WE GOTTA LET YOU KNOW — 
We had a wonderful morning at our Ministers’ Wives Appreciation Luncheon 
on October 25th! We were able to share in a special time of fun and encour-
agement, hearing the Word proclaimed in song and by our gifted speaker, 
Brenda Harris.  We were directed to see ourselves as a unique creation of 
God and to strive to be the woman God created and called us to be!   

A fun time of introducing our 

“partner” - it was a good  

get-to-know-you activity! 

Goodies for GARM 
 

As the Christmas season approaches, the Gulf Area Resort Min-

istry begins to think of the many people, businesses and agen-
cies that partner with them throughout the year.  As a way of 

saying “Thank You”, we deliver a festive bag of goodies to 
them.  You can help by preparing some of your favorite Christ-

mas treats such as candy, cookies, etc.    
 

Bring your items to the Association office by 2 pm on Dec. 15th.  You’re 
invited to join the ladies of BBA WMU to help pack the homemade goodies 

into the gift bags that afternoon in the Silverhill FBC Multi-Purpose building.          


